
For CIHA Board review April 28, 2022 



Per CIT Operations Director: 

 

"The location was determined by measuring from the centerline of the 

yellow speed bump located at the top left of the picture near the three 

cars, to the end of the double yellow lines located toward the bottom 

right of the picture near Mexeye Lp. This measurement was divided in 

half for the location of the new speed bumps. The actual placement 

was moved a few feet up hill to keep it out of the intersection of the 

emergency lane to the KWC and Miluk Dr. 

 

Staff have also asked to extend a speed bump down by the Learning 

Center so that it extends across both lanes.” 


